



Broomfield Avenue, Hasland, Chesterfield, Derbyshire S41 0LP Tel: +44(0)1246 273985

Web: www.haslandhall.outwood.com Email: enquiries@haslandhall.outwood.com

> Lead Principal: Mr Steve Roberts Head of School: Mr Ian Cooper

20th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Results day

As we approach the release date for the GCSE results, I hope we can provide the support and reassurance to help students look forward to the next stage of their academic journey.

Please find below the arrangements for results day:

| Year | Date | Day | Time | Location |
|------|-------------|----------|---------------|-------------|
| 11 | 25th August | Thursday | 08:30 - 10:30 | Dining Hall |

There will be plenty of teaching and support staff on hand to provide students with good quality advice and guidance as well as to help them celebrate their successes.

On the day there will also be a donation drop off point for any student who wishes to donate their uniform for future generations. Equally if there are any revision guides or textbooks that are no longer needed we would gladly rehome them.

The collection of exam results is a rite of passage for all young people and will be a memory that they share with friends and family many times in the future. If you would like to join us in the academy to share in this experience then you will be very welcome.

I look forward to seeing all of our students on these dates and congratulating them on their achievements. If you have any queries regarding GCSE'S please do not hesitate to contact our exam officer at h.challenger@haslandhall.outwood.com.

Yours sincerely

lan Cooper

Head of School

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.

Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.

A list of Directors' names is open to inspection at our registered office.